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 Friday Note  

9 December 2016 

 
Dear Parents 

 

Parking Complaint 

We have received an email this week to ask if we 

could remind our parents, staff and visitors not to 

double park around the roads near the school as 

residents have struggled to get in and out of their 

road due to double parked cars. Rubbish and recycling 

collections did not go ahead as they couldn't even get 

into Kingsley Road. Please can we try to minimise 

parking on residential estates. Thank you. 

 
Football 

A huge well done to the girls 
football team they made it to the 
semi-finals at last Monday night's 
tournament.  
 

Family Intervention Worker 

We are very sorry to be saying goodbye to Sharon 

Gillard our Family Intervention Worker next week. She 

would like to thank all of the families she has had the 

pleasure of working with over the three years she has 

been supporting us here at Westfield. We will miss 

her very much and wish her all the very best.  

 

Christmas Fayre 

We, the PTA, would like to thank you 

for your continued support support. 

So far we have a running total of 

£3618.50 for the Christmas fair. Profit 

will be finalised once we have finished selling the 

remaining Christmas sale stock. If you are after a 

bargain please come along after school today where 

we will be in the bottom playground selling Christmas 

goodies!  

 

Christmas Parties 

Year 1 and Year 2 are kindly changing the date of their 

party so Falcon Djembe drumming concert on Tues 13 

can go ahead. It will now be on Thurs 15 December. 

 

Westfields Wonderful Writing 
A wonderful piece of writing from Sennen Jeffery-
Bradley in Turtle class re telling the Christmas story.  
 
“The Greedy Roman Emperor wanted 
money so he sent out a list for 
everyone to put their names on. Mary 
and Joseph went to Bethlehem to write 
their names on the list but Mary was 
due to have a baby. This all started 
when an angel visited Mary and told her that she was 
going to have a baby! The beautiful angel was as 
sparkly as glitter! 
When Mary and Joseph arrived in Bethlehem all of the 
Inns were full so Mary had the baby in a dusty stable 
and had to put him into an old manger. 
Soon it was night time and all was dark and the 
shepherds were on the hill. All of a sudden a bright 
yellow light appeared! The angels had told them to 
visit and that they had met Jesus in an old manger.”    

More wonderful writing from 
Squirrel class 

“Dear Santa,  
My name is Ami and I am 7 years old. I live in Upper 
Court. I am trying my best to be good by making my 
comfy bed, pushing the trolley when we go shopping 
and decorating the house.  
Please may I have a cute Hatchimal and a magnificent 
chocolate lolly maker. Enjoy your mince pies. Is 
Rudolph being good?  
What a good reindeer Rudolph must be!  
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.  
Lots of love from Ami Davies  Squirrel Class” 
 
“Dear Santa,  
My name is Jacob and I have been good because I 
have helped clean the windows and clean the living 
room. I took care of my brother. For Christmas I would 
like a new, shiny remote control and a new, red crazy 
cart with a steering wheel.  
Love from Jacob Carpenter.” 
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School Dinners 

Catering are reviewing all dietary requirements. They 
are inviting all parents of children with specific 
requirements into school for a meeting where they 
can go through the menu and make an individual plan 
for that child. If you'd like to 
come in and do that then 
please contact school.  
 

Breakfast Club 

Breakfast club are running 

special Christmas crafts sessions on 12th, 13th and 14th 

December. Hot dogs and bacon rolls will be provided 

for £2.00 per child per session. Come along and have 

some fun! 

 
Diary Dates 
Dec 
Tues 13  Year 4 Trip 

Reception & Nursery Christmas Open                                                  
Session 1.45-2.45pm 

Wed 14  Christmas Dinner  
Thurs 15 Reception Christmas Party 
  Year 1 & 2 Christmas Party 
Fri 16  Christmas Jumper Day 
  Church Service 9.30am  

Break up for Christmas 
 
Jan 
Tues 3  Inset Day 
Wed 4   Start of Term 3 
 
Feb 
Fri 24  Valentines Disco 
 
March 
Fri 31  Movie Night 
 
April 
Fri 7  Easter Bingo 
 
May 
Fri 26  Inflatable Day 
 
July 
Fri 14  Summer Fayre 
 
Please keep your comments coming in. We always like 

to hear what you think, positive or negative.   

Yours sincerely 

Mr Simon Mills 
Headteacher 


